[image: image1.emf]
Park View School

Temple Park Road
South Shields

Tyne & Wear

NE34 0QA

Tel: 0191 4541568

Dear Parent/Carer
21st October 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Half Term
I would like to remind parents that we break up for half term this Friday.  We will return to school on Monday 2nd November 2020 at 9.00am.

It has been wonderful to see so many students back in school this half term.
Due to the current Covid 19 situation we are unable to take students off site on a Friday for enrichment, however students have worked very well partaking in enrichment within school.  With this in mind uniform must also be worn on a Friday.

Following on from our previous letter regarding school uniform and mobile phones, these same rules apply on a Friday.

Thank you for your continued support and I hope you all have a safe half term break.
Yours faithfully
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Dave Borrell

Head Teacher
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Head Teacher: Dave Borrell - BSc Hons 
[image: image2.png]N



Facebook @ParkViewSchool    www.Parkviewschool.co.uk     [image: image2.png]School email:admin@parkview-school.co.uk
[image: image3.jpg]?\'i% Corporate
TR Covenant




[image: image4.jpg]b))

Youth Sport Trust




[image: image5.jpg]b))

Youth Sport Trust




[image: image6.jpg]b))

Youth Sport Trust




[image: image7.jpg]b))

Youth Sport Trust





[image: image8.jpg]Park View School
Together We Grow Stronger




[image: image3.jpg]
[image: image4.jpg]

[image: image5.jpg]

[image: image6.jpg]
[image: image7.jpg]

[image: image9.png]


[image: image10.png]Healthy



[image: image11.png]AN
South Tyneside Council



[image: image12.jpg];,‘ ‘ASDAN§



[image: image13.jpg]ofstad



[image: image14.png]SILVER
QUALITY
MARK

2015-17

Youth Sport Trust




